
Senator Chuck Riley, Chair 
Senator Fred Girod, Vice-Chair 
Senate Committee On Business and General Government  
Oregon State Legislature 
 
Senator Riley, Senator Girod, and Members of the Committee,  
 
I am writing to ask that you support the passage of SB320.   
 
After all these years of springing forward and falling back, it’s time to stop.  I don’t need more 
daylight in the morning during winter – I need more daylight in the evening all year round.  We 
have a chance to fix this.  It appears that both California and Washington are headed towards 
year round daylight savings time.  We could join our neighbors to the south and north, 
respectively, and move as a block and be forever on Pacific Daylight Time.   
 
Thank you for hearing SB320 and I encourage you to vote yes to move this bill forward.   
 
Patricia Johnson  
Salem 


